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Cc:
Dan Buckshi, Paavo Ogren, James Caruso, Mike Wulkan, Whitney 
McDonald, Timothy McNulty, Erica Stuckey

From: Kami Griffin/Planning/COSLO

To: coastkeeper@epicenteronline.org, John Crossland <jcrossland@vineyardpro.com>, Patricia 
Wilmore <pwilmore@pasowine.com>, asluft@wildblue.net, 
lwerner@northcoastengineering.com, info@vineyardteam.org, 

Cc: Dan Buckshi/Admin/COSLO@Wings, Paavo Ogren/PubWorks/COSLO@Wings, James 
Caruso/Planning/COSLO@Wings, Mike Wulkan/Planning/COSLO@Wings, Whitney 
McDonald/Counsel/COSLO@Wings, Timothy McNulty/Counsel/COSLO@Wings, Erica 

History: This message has been forwarded.

Stakeholders:

You are being contacted because your group corresponded or testified at the August 6, 2013 
County of San Luis Obispo Board of Supervisors meeting.  At this meeting the Board directed 
staff to schedule a public hearing on August 27, 2103 to consider an Urgency Ordinance for the 
Paso Robles Groundwater Basin.  

Staff was directed to provide two ordinances:

One that would apply to all properties within the unincorporated areas of the Paso Robles 1.
Groundwater Basin except those properties within the Atascadero Sub-Basin.

One that would apply to all properties within the unincorporated areas of the Paso Robles 2.
Groundwater Basin generally within portions of the Estrella, Shandon and Creston 
Sub-Areas (the area shown as having the greatest change in groundwater elevation).

The Board directed that the ordinances contain the following provisions:

The ordinances will establish a moratorium on new or expanded irrigated crop 1.
production, conversion of dry farm or grazing land to new or expanded 
irrigated crop production and new development dependent upon a well in the Paso Robles 
Groundwater Basin unless such uses offset their total projected water use by a 
ratio of 2 to 1

The ordinances will include certain exemptions (for example to drill a replacement well)2.

The ordinances will require the installation of a meter on new wells 3.

The ordinances will establish  a moratorium on approval of new ponds, reservoirs and 4.
dams other than those allowed by Section 22.52.070.C.2.b of Title 22 of the 
County Code

In order to meet agenda deadlines for the August 27, 2013 Board of Supervisor meeting, a staff 
report and the proposed ordinances must be complete by August 16, 2013.  Although the time is 
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short, we would like to hear any ideas that your group could provide regarding implementation 
of the above specified direction from the Board of Supervisors.  Staff would need any input by 
noon on Wednesday August 14, 2013 in order to incorporate it into the staff report and 
proposed ordinances.

Thank you in advance for your assistance with this matter.

_____________________________________
Kami Griffin, Acting Director

976 Osos Street, Room 300
San Luis Obispo, Ca  93408
805-781-5708
http://www.sloplanning.org
http://www.facebook.com/SLOPlanning
http://twitter.com/SLOCoPlanning

"Follow your bliss and don't be afraid,
and doors will open where you didn't 
know they were going to be"- Joseph Campbell


